
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 1/May 3rd 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

Thank you, once again for another great week at Emmanuel. It was wonderful to 

receive a shout out on the radio for our participation in ‘Cash for kids’ one million 

steps challenge. The atmosphere and sense of community were amazing as we 

completed the event in the sunshine. Well done to everyone and thank you for all 

of the donations. More details can be found below in The Spotlight Section. 

The Year 5 class had a wonderful experience at Weston Park this week and took 

part in the Ancient Greek Workshop with enthusiasm. This was a great 

opportunity for them to revisit their learning from the Spring Term. Please check 

out their class page to see how they built The Parthenon and acted out the dawn 

of democracy in Athens! 

Attendance in school was 94.6% this week which is slightly below our target of 

95%. I am busy sourcing some amazing prizes for the 95% draw for summer term. 

Make sure to be in to have a chance of winning it! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for your 

Diary. 

➢ Key Stage 2 SATs week Year 6 May 

13th-16th, Please ensure all children 

from all classes are here on time. 

➢ Fabulous Finish Events 21st-23rd 

May. See calendar. 

➢ 24th May. John Wesley Assembly 

9.15am-parents welcome. 

➢ Tuesday 21st May. Mental health 

workshop and coffee morning for 

parents. 

➢ Year 6 events. 10th July-Y6 

performance 6pm. Awards ceremony 

18th July 6pm-8pm. Leaver’s 

assembly 23rd July @ 9.30am. 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 93.7% 

Y3AM 98.3% 

Y4HH 93% 

Y5MH 95.2% 

Y5/6RC 94.3% 

Y6JS/MD 93.6% 

Well done to our weekly attendance 

winners Y3AM! Extra playtime for you 

all, fantastic! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, cookies and strawberries 

with Mrs Thorpe! 

This week we have had a focus on being safe in our learning. We have looked out for children who have been 

chosen for being safe and following school rules! 

Judd from Y3NB For setting a great example to others as you have moved around 
school safely in your class line! Well done Judd! 

  Lailah from Y3AM For always making safe choices around school and following rules. 
We really appreciate you Lailah, well done! 

Bobby from Y4HH For always being ready to learn straight away and setting a great 
example to others. Thank you for helping to make our school such a 
safe place Bobby! 

 Brandon from Y5MH For absolutely brilliant behaviour on the school trip and making good 
choices. You are a star Brandon, thank you! 

Tommy from Y5/6RC For demonstrating such helpful, kind and caring behaviour which 
creates a safe learning environment for others. Well done Tommy, we 
appreciate you! 

Ronnie from Y5/6RC For being so helpful to staff and children around school and going 
above and beyond to help younger children this week. Fantastic 
Ronnie, thank you so much! 

Riley from Y5/6RC For showing such great care of others and making huge efforts to 
ensure the safety of your friend. You are fantastic Riley, thank you! 

Zac fromY6JSMD For looking after the environment and showing initiative in filling up 
water bottles for others during the steps challenge. You are wonderful 
Zac, thank you! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Juve, Gracie, Grace, Josh, Mason and Jacob. 

Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work everyone. 

My class of the week for moving around school safely and sensibly are, once again, Y5/6RC. The second class to 

earn a seat on the benches is Y4HH with 93% of children staying off the grey door. A whopping 77% of the class 

stayed on the blue door and had no time on the thinking strip! Well done Iguanas! 

 

 

 

 

“The Lord does not need swords or spears to save his people. He is victorious in battle, and 

he will put all of you in our power” (1 Samuel 17:47) ‘David defeats Goliath’ 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

A special spotlight on Isla from Year 3 this week. Isla received special recognition in 

Celebration Assembly today for inspiring the entire school community to take part in Sam 

Thompson’s 1 million Steps. Between us, we completed 3,554,033 steps and raised £272 for 

cash for kids, A great charity supporting children to access healthy meals through the school 

holidays. What a wonderful example of courageous advocacy Isla, we are so proud of you! 

Wow, Ben from Year 

3 has kindly shared 

an amazing piece of 

science work he has 

completed!  

Ben recently 

attended our science 

workshop and has 

now completed this 

siren circuit at home! 

Fantastic Ben! 

 

Congratulations to 

Ethan, pictured as 

flag bearer for his 

Cubs group at The 

St George’s Day 

Parade in 

Woodhouse. 

Well done Ethan, 

this is incredible! 

Emmanuel are 

very proud of you. 

 


